
	

	

	

	

	

For	Immediate	Release:	
May	5,	2017	

Nathan	Dahm	Announces	Run	for	Congress	
Broken	Arrow—	Senator	Nathan	Dahm	(R-Broken	Arrow)	today	announced	his	
candidacy	for	Oklahoma’s	First	Congressional	District.	Surrounded	by	over	100	
supporters,	Dahm	said	he	has	a	passion	to	serve	God	by	serving	other	people,	and	
believes	running	for	Congress	is	his	next	step	in	that	service.			

“Over	the	past	few	years,	we’ve	gone	on	many	journeys	together,	and	today,	I’m	asking	
you	to	join	me	on	a	new	journey,”	said	Dahm.	“I	have	fought	tirelessly	to	defend	our	
Constitutional	rights	and	worked	to	implement	long	term	vision	to	make	our	state	
better	for	the	upcoming	generations.”	

Oklahoma’s	First	Congressional	District	will	be	vacated	by	current	Congressman	Jim	
Bridenstine	in	2018.	If	elected	to	Congress,	Dahm	said	he	wants	to	focus	on	free	market	
principles	as	well	as	openness,	transparency,	and	accountability	in	government,	which	
allow	the	opportunity	for	success.	

“When	government	is	limited,	we	thrive,”	added	Dahm.	“I	will	do	all	I	can	to	limit	
government,	and	require	it	to	be	more	efficient,	less	wasteful,	and	less	intrusive	in	
people’s	lives	and	in	their	wallets.	I	will	continually	fight	to	uphold	the	oath	I	have	sworn	
to	defend	the	Constitution,	to	protect	our	God-given	rights,	and	to	restore	the	balance	
of	powers	between	the	states	and	the	federal	government	for	limited	government	
operating	under	the	principles	of	our	Republic.	I	look	forward	to	serving	the	people	of	
this	district	as	a	guardian	to	protect	their	rights	from	all	those	who	would	infringe	on	
our	rights.”		

Dahm	was	elected	to	the	Oklahoma	State	Senate	in	2012	and	makes	his	home	in	Broken	
Arrow.	Learn	more	about	Nathan	Dahm	by	visiting	www.NathanDahm.com.	
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